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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are writing to ask for your help in gathering food for the Bankhead harvest 
assembly.  Every year, when harvest time comes, Bankhead Primary has a special 
harvest time assembly.  We collect lots of food and donate it to the Simon 
Community.  The Simon Community are a charity who work with vulnerable adults 
and families.  
 
Room 9 (Primary 6) are going to be in charge of the harvest assembly this year and 
will also be gathering the foods.  Please send any donated food in from Monday 7th 
October and send it to Room 9.  Have a look at the lists below for an idea of what to 
bring. 
 
 

 Nursery and Rooms 1-4:   Please bring packets of food 

 Rooms 5-7 and GP room:   Please bring boxes or cartons of food 

 Rooms 8-11:      Please bring tins or cans of food. 
 
 
When choosing what to donate, please consider foods and meals which can be 
made using a kettle and/or microwave rather than a cooker or oven.  If bringing tins, 
please consider tinned meals such as soups, spaghetti, macaroni e.g. Please also 
consider desserts and sweet treats, which are always welcome.  The staff in school 
will be asked to donate tea, coffee and/or hot chocolate. 
 
The boys and girls in Room 9 will be working as hard as they can and will be taking 
donations from Monday 7th October.  
 
Thank you for your support 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Aimee and Leah from Room 9 
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